3/18/2019 City of Rochester Hills Mail - RE: Auburn Road Local Agency Contract

Leanne Scott <scotti@rochesterhills.org>

B ET RO G AN

RE: Auburn Road Local Agency Cdntract

John D. Staran <jstaran@hsc-law.com> Mon, Mar 18, 2019 at 11:54 AM
To: Paul Davis <davisp@rochesterhills.org>
Cc: "Scott, Leanne (scotti@rochesterhills.org)" <scottl@rochesterhills.org>

Paul: | have reviewed the Advance Construction Contract, and | do not have any comments, objections or changes
relative to it.
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